
250th Celebration Meeting
August 4, 2015

Members Attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Bruno Siniscalchi,
Jim Hidden, Pat Perkins, Melanie Streeter, Casslyn Cook, Marletta Maduskuie

Absent: Parker Roberts

Meeting called to order 6:00

Review of possible donor list of businesses and individuals. Mailings and face
to face contact were discussed.

There is a need for a budget for the 250th Celebration, in order to request
donations. This includes costs for events, mailings, commemorative
pamphlet, and memorabilia.

Several mailings (touch points) were discussed, with a possible timeline to
keep the public informed about upcoming events, how they might
participate, and requesting donations.

There was a discussion of various options and prices for mailings. And a
discussion of the costs for printing the Sandwich 250th commemorative
booklet.

There was a quick review of the possible layouts for the license plates.

Meeting Dates:
 Tuesday August 18, 2015
 Tuesday September 29, 2015

Meeting adjourned 7:30 pm.


